
NOVEMBER 18 2018 
THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

MASS SCHEDULE: 
Saturday: Vigil  4:00pm 
Sunday: 11am 
Monday, Tuesday & 
                   Friday 8am 
 
CONFESSIONS: 
Saturdays 3:00 p.m. or 
anytime by appointment. 
 
BAPTISM: For 
information, please  
contact the Rectory at  
440-232-8166 during 
office hours. 
 
MARRIAGES: Limited  
to registered parishioners 
only. Arrangements for 
date and time must be 
made six months in 
advance. Final 
preparations should be 
made five weeks before 
the wedding date.  
 
SACRAMENT OF 
HOLY ORDERS
(PRIESTHOOD/
DIACONATE): For 
information please 
contact the Diocese at 216
-696-6525. . 
 

PARISH SCHOOL OF 
RELIGION: Please call 
Rectory office. 
 

REGISTRATION: If you 
are new in the parish, 
please register at the 
rectory or online at our 
website. If you moved out 
of the parish, please notify 
the rectory. 
 

   
 As we edge closer to the closing of the liturgical year, the Church selects readings that remind 
us of the final close: the second coming of Christ. It's easy, perhaps, to forget that this is a dogma 
of our Catholic faith. We see this dramatic end times language in today's Gospel. "The sun will 
be darkened ... and the stars will be falling from the sky." 
 As Christians and as human beings, we know all things will come to an end. "But of that day 
or hour, no one knows." The "end of the world" and end of time at Jesus' coming is in a future 
unknown. But God has given us beautiful reminders of this truth. We see the signs and symbols 
of ending all around us -- nightfall at the end of each day; the life cycle of crops coming alive, 
bearing fruit, and being harvested; our own death. That, too, will come at an unknown day and 
hour. But that is the way of things. Even as God created in Genesis, He gave us a sense of time -- 
the sun rising and setting, a beginning and an end -- to mark our days. 
 So how do we welcome these built-in forms of measurement? Do we take time to quietly rec-
ollect at the end of each day? Do we see every morning as a fresh start for mercies new? Do we 
observe the seasons and reflect on what they might be speaking to us of God and His glory? 
"Heaven and earth will pass away, but my works will not pass away." The little beginnings and 
little ends are opportunities to renew our faith in Jesus, if only we have the eyes to see! 

400 CENTER ROAD, BEDFORD,  
OHIO 44146-2296 

Fr. Joe Seebauer—Pastor 
   τƧǎŜŜōŀǳŜǊΦŎŎƻŧŜŘŦƻǊŘϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 
 

Fr. Isidore Munishi—Pastoral Associate 
         τнмс-офп-тотп 
Rev. Mr. Bill Starkey—Deacon 
         τǿǎǘŀǊƪŜȅϪƻǳǊƭŀŘȅƻŪƻǇŜōŜŘŦƻǊŘΦƻǊƎ 

Mrs. Louise Martin—Pastoral Associate 
           τƭƳŀǊǝƴϪƻǳǊƭŀŘȅƻŪƻǇŜōŜŘŦƻǊŘΦƻǊƎ 

  Mrs. Verna J. Hudak—Secretary 
            τǾƘǳŘŀƪϪƻǳǊƭŀŘȅƻŪƻǇŜōŜŘŦƻǊŘΦƻǊƎ 

  Mr. Bob Vano—Business Manager 
   Mrs. Loretta Gardner—Office Volunteer 
    Mr. Troy Auzene—Facilities Coordinator 
     Chris McGilton—Music Director 

hŶŎŜτόпплύ нон-умсс 
hŶŎŜ CŀȄτόпплύ тус-ффнф 

tŀǊƛǎƘ ²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ 
ǿǿǿΦƻǳǊƭŀŘȅƻŪƻǇŜōŜŘŦƻǊŘΦƻǊƎ 

 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS 
Mondays, Tuesdays & Fridays,  

     8:30am –12 noon and 12:30—2:30pm. 



      

    
Please remember to use our advertisers. 
They make our bulletins possible. 

 
PRO ORANTIBUS DAY 

Wednesday, November 21st is Pro Orantibus Day (“For 
Those Who Pray”), honoring cloistered men and women.  
It is a day of thanksgiving, solidarity, and support for con-
templative religious who spend their lives in total dedica-
tion to God in union with Jesus and interceding for the 
salvation of all.  Pope Pius the XII instituted this world-
wide event in 1953 and Pope St John Paul II expanded its 
celebration in 1997 to take place on the Memorial of Our 
Lady’s Presentation in the Temple.  For more information 
visit cloisteredlife.com. 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

 
 

Saturday, November 17 
оΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ................................................... /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴ 
пΥлл ǇΦƳΦΦ ....................................... WŜƴƴƛŜ aŀȊȊŀŦŜǊǊƛ 

 
 

Sunday, November 18 
¢ƘƛǊǘȅ-¢ƘƛǊŘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƛƴ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ 

SM—фΥмр ŀΦƳΦ ................................... WƻǎŜǇƘ tƻǘŜƴȊŀ 
OLH—ммΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ...................................... WƻƘƴ {ǘǊŀƪŀ 

 
 

Monday, November 19 
уΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ............................. CǊŀƴƪ ϧ ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŀ [ǳōƛƴǎƪƛ 

Tuesday, November 20 
тΥол ŀΦƳΦ ...................... wƻǎŀǊȅτ{ƻǊǊƻǿŦǳƭ aȅǎǘŜǊƛŜǎ 
уΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ............................................... 5ǊƻǘŀǊ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
bƻǾŜƴŀ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƛǊŀŎǳƭƻǳǎ aŜŘŀƭ ŀƊŜǊ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ aŀǎǎΦ 

 
 

Wednesday, November 21 
уΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ................... 9Ř ϧ !ƎƴŜǎ DŀƘǊ ϧ .Ŝǧȅ DǊŀŎŜ 

Thursday, November 22 
фΥлл ŀΦƳΦΦ ..... 5ŜŎΦ aŜƳΦ hŦ .ŀƭŀǘŀ ϧ YƻȊƛŎƪƛ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 

 
 

Friday, November 23 
уΥлл ŀΦƳΦΦ ................. [ƛǾƛƴƎ ϧ 5ŜŎŜŀǎŜŘ tŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎ 

Saturday, November 24 
оΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ................................................... /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴ 
пΥллǇΦƳΦΦ ............................................ CǊŀƴŎŜǎ {ƭǳǎŀǊȊ 

 
 

Sunday, November 25 
hǳǊ [ƻǊŘ WŜǎǳǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘΣ YƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎŜ  

SM—фΥмр ŀΦƳΦ ...................[ƻǳƛǎ ϧ IŜƭŜƴ {ȊŎȊŜǇŀƴŜƪ 
OLH—ммΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ........................ aŀȄƛƳƻ ϧ [ǳȊ ¢ǳƭƛƻ 

OFFERTORY CONTRIBUTIONS 
November 10/11, 2018 

Weekly Collection …………………………….. $4613.00 
Envelopes used ………………………………...……. 191 
Comfort the Needy …………...………………… $532.00 
Repairs & Maintenance ……………...…………. $520.00 
 

Thank you for your generosity!! 
 

MASS COUNT 
OLH:  4pm—139;  11am—164   Total—303 
STM:  4pm—134;  9:15am—135   Total—269 

OUR LADY OF HOPE CHURCH: 

ST. MARY CHURCH: 

OUR LADY OF HOPE CHURCH: 

OUR LADY OF HOPE                                 BEDFORD, OHIO 

ST. MARY & OUR LADY OF HOPE: 

OUR LADY OF HOPE CHURCH: 

ST. MARY & OUR LADY OF HOPE: 

YOUR PRAYERS ARE NEEDED . . .  
Please remember in your prayers all  of the 
sick in our parish and families, especially:   
Jim Waple, Ann Murg,  Virginia Vitale, Mary Emling, 
Daniel Baran,  Berta Uguccini,  Carmen Whaley, Trudy 
Zimo, Jerry Bryndal, Joseph Travagliante, Eileen Salupo, 
Chuck Deininger,  Bernie Sylvester, Lil Kalal, James 
Tench, Andy Mizsak, Matthew Reeve, Charles Sprowls, 
Albert Finn, Alan Parker, R.C., James Smith, Bob Frank-
lin, Sharon Lauricella, Gwen Yates, Harold Fischer, 
Ronald Richnavsky, Veda Wagner, Rosemary Holycross, 
Joe McElhone,  Mae Saliga, Laverne Krempasky, Larry 
Krempasky, B.J. Dragan, Paul Melzer, Patricia Zak, Mat-
thew J. Zamiska, John T. Jones, Jr., Nina Jones, Daisy 
Darus, Sr. Patricia Raelene, Brian Tench, Gerry Lantos, 
Louise Dragan... 
 

Because of the Privacy Act, parish visitation to the hospi-
talized can occur only at the request of the patient or a 
family member.  Please call the rectory to let us know. 

 Fr. Joe, Fr. Isidore, Deacon Bill and 
the staff of Our Lady of Hope Parish 
wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving!  
Please note that on Thanksgiving Day 
there is a 9:00 a.m. Mass at  St. Mary 
Parish.  The rectory office will be closed 

from Wednesday, November 21st, thru Friday, No-
vember  23rd and will re-open on Monday, November 
26th, at 8:30 a.m. 

REACH OUT 
  To help our shut-in parishioners know 
that they continue to be remembered and 
prayed for as an important part of our parish 
we ask that you consider sending them a 
Christmas card … Simply write a note inside 
the card something like: Dear Our Lady of 

Hope Parishioner...Just wanted to let you know that we 
are thinking of you and praying for you this Christmas 
season …  Then just sign your name or “An Our Lady of 
Hope Parishioner,” place a stamp on the envelope and 
place it in the box at the doors of the church NO LATER 
THAN DECEMBER 10th. 



THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME NOVEMBR 18, 2018 

 

 
 

FREE THANKSGIVING DAY MEAL! 
 St. Monica Parish will, once again, be sponsoring a 
community meal on Thanksgiving Day, in cooperation 
with Ohio Catholic Federal Credit Union.  This Thanks-
giving Day Meal will be served from 11:00 a.m. until 1:00 
p.m. in the St. Benedict School Cafeteria (13633 Rockside 
Road).  All Are Welcome!  If you are interested in volun-
teering to help with preparing and/or serving the meal, 
please contact Dean Robinson at  (216-478-0065). 

My Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

This past Sunday we celebrated Veterans Day a day to 
remember and honor all those who served to protect our 
Country and the many who paid the ultimate sacrifice so 
that we may have the freedom to worship and practice 
our faith.  Please remember to thank a veteran or anyone 
on active duty for the sacrifice they made in service to 
our country.  If anyone in our community who has a vet-
eran of any branch of our military or if you know of any 
catholic veterans, encourage them to join our local Cath-
olic War Veterans Group Post 1812.  this is quite a group 
of veterans both male and female who continue to serve, 
(as they did their country) promoting and sponsoring var-
ious programs that benefits many in our community. 
 

Also, this coming Thursday we will be celebrating 
Thanksgiving.  A time when most of us will gather with 
family and friends to share a meal and spend time just 
visiting and sharing stories.  Maybe some will gather and 
pass along the sales paper in anticipation of all those 
deals on Black Friday then make their plans on how they 
will get to each store before they run out of the limited 
stock, others will be gathered around the television 
watching the football games. 
 

But if you think about it, everyday should be a day of 
thanksgiving.  We should pray daily and thanking God 
for the many blessings that have been bestowed on us.  
Thanks for good health, thanks for having a roof over our 
heads and a hot meal on our table.  Thankful that we can 
worship with our family and friends in our faith commu-
nities and not have to worry about being told by a gov-
ernment on when and where or even how we should 
practice our faith.  We need to be thankful for many in 
our faith communities who give tirelessly of themselves 
in time, talent and treasure that allow our parishes to be 
beacons in our communities. 
 

But let us not forget, those who will spend the day alone 
with no one to talk to, maybe not even having a hot meal 
to eat.  Jesus tells us that he did not come into the world 
to be served but to serve.  We at both at Our Lady of 
Hope and St. Mary should never forget our calling to 
reach out to those most in need to share all that we have 
been blessed with and are thankful for with those who 
are in need. 
 

As for me, I will attend Mass, go home, deep fry that 
turkey while my wife fixes the rest of our dinner.  Then I 
will gather with my family (as this is the first Thanksgiv-
ing with our new Grandson) and talk about days gone by. 
I will reflect on all those who no longer gather at the ta-
ble with  us as they now share in the Lord’s banquet.  But 
most of all I will pray and give thanks to God for allow-
ing me to be a small part of your lives. 
 

On behalf of Fr. Joe and the staff of both parish commu-
nities I wish you all a very happy and safe Thanksgiving 
Day.  May almighty God bless each of you and your 
families. 
 

Deacon Bill 

NUTS! NUTS! NUTS! 
 Just a reminder to all those who 
ordered nuts through Our Lady of 
Hope Seniors Fundraiser—they can 
be picked up after all Masses this 
weekend in the Social Hall!  Thank you for your support!! 

 
 
 

SATURDAY & SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 17 & 18 
    Senior Nut Sale pick-up after Masses in Social Hall.          
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 19 
      Parish Council Mtg., 7pm in Church Mtg. Room. 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 21 
     Rectory Office Closed. 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 22 
     Thanksgiving Day—Mass at SM—9am. 
     Rectory Office Closed.  

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 23 
      Rectory Office Closed. 

SATURDAY & SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 24/25 
       Sharing Tree Project begins. 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS: 

LADIES AUXILIARY NEWS! 
 Just a reminder—our Christmas Party is Wednesday, 
December 5th, at 5:30 p.m. in the Social Hall.  All mem-
bers are welcome!  Paid-up members are no charge.  If 
you didn’t sign-up at our November meeting you must 
call Dorothy Kingsmill at 330-467-1375 to make your 
reservation before November 30th. 

CHRISTMAS COOKIE BAKE SALE 
 We are going to have a Christmas Cookie Bake Sale 
sponsored by the Outreach Committee on the weekend of 
December 8th & 9th.  All parishioners are asked to bake 3 
dozen cookies for the sale.  They will sell for $3.00 a 
baker’s dozen. 

CERTIFICATE PROGRAM 

 Well the holidays are not far away—Thanksgiving is 
this coming week and there is still time to buy certifi-
cates.  We sell food certificates such as Giant Eagle, Hei-
nen’s, and Walmart for those dinners.  Christmas is right 
behind—maybe certificates for gas to go shopping for 
those great gifts you can buy or give certificates through 
our certificate program.  Please check out our Certificate 
Order Form in this weekend’s bulletin.  Orders must be 
called into the office by 11:00 a.m. on Mondays.   You 
can also purchase certificates after all Masses over the 
weekend and at the Rectory during office hours. 


